
VA Prior Credit Policy 
VA regulation states that all facilities approved under the GI Bill® Program have to evaluate all prior credit. The NH 
State Approving Agency is requiring that all students using any form of GI Bill® Education Benefits, enrolled on or after 
April 1, 2015, must complete the Credit for Prior Learning/Training Student Acknowledge Form. Remember the 
regulation states "evaluate" and not "Must grant credit for prior credit." Please see the RVCC School Certifying Officer 
for the form and further information. 

GI Bill® is a registered trademark of the U.S. Department of Veterans Affairs (VA). More information about education 
benefits offered by VA is available at the official U.S. government Web site at www.benefits.va.gov/gibill. 
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